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Hello Saint Paul City Council,

As a Saint Paul resident and urbanist, I support efforts to restrict drive throughs in the city. I
think restricting drive throughs, especially new drive throughs, is a good policy and a good
part of a greater strategy of making St. Paul a city designed for people rather than cars. 

Thank you for your work!
Patrick Cotter
1355 Carling Drive
APT 239
Saint Paul, MN 55108
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